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13 October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception & Year 1 Classes - Open Afternoons 

It is hard to believe that we are already 5 weeks into the Autumn Term – it has been 

lovely seeing the children back at school and settling into their daily routines. 

We are very aware that until now we haven’t been able to hold our usual class 

welcome meetings or curriculum evenings, which are a great opportunity to meet 

and talk with parents, as well as for children to share their learning with you.  

Subsequently we would like to invite our current reception class and Year 1 pupils’ 

families in to school to be able to share your child’s work with you. 

All teachers are looking forward to having the opportunity to meet you, share pupil 

work and celebrate the children’s’ achievements. Your child will be able to show 

you around their classroom and share their work with you, celebrating how well 

they’ve settled into school and new class routines. In order for this event to take 

place we continue to follow the most recent guidance and request all adults, staff 

and parents alike, wear a face mask.  We would also ask that no more than two 

parents/carers attend your child’s open afternoon session. 

The open afternoons will be held next week between 3pm to 4pm on Monday 18th, 

Tuesday 19th, Thursday 21st October and Friday 22nd October.  Sessions will be limited, 

and it will be necessary to book your place using ParentPay. Please can we ask that 

Cherry Class (Mrs. Evans) and Holly Class (Miss. Bussandri) book for Monday and 

Thursday, then Apple Class (Miss. Penny) and Chestnut Class (Miss. Brandreth) book 

for Tuesday and Friday.  

If for any reason you are unable to make our open afternoon, we are always keen 

to talk with you and welcome you to phone or email should you have any queries or 

information you feel you need to share at any time with regards to your child. Please 

either email hello@sandyhill.org.uk or phone the school office and someone will get 

back to you. 

We very much hope that you find the above information beneficial and look 

forward to being able to meet with you all.  The booking system is now available on 

ParentPay.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you need any assistance.  We very 

much look forward to seeing you soon. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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